
   
I vehemently oppose SJR201!  The voters have already spoken on this issue. We have previously stated 
we DO NOT want to change the constitution of our state which REQUIRES 2/3 attendance to conduct 
business. 
  
This should NOT even be a discussion in our state house! Remember who elected you and why you are 
there. Stop pushing personal and party line agendas. 
  
Regards, 
  
Tricia Stockwell 
Columbia City, OR 
 
Regards, 
 
Tricia Stockwell 
Columbia River Auto Glass, LLC 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


